
FINAL CAMP INFO - Auburn University College Preparation Summer Academy 
 
 
On Sunday, June 16, 2013, AUCPSA check-in will begin at 12:00 pm at Boyd Hall on the campus of 
Auburn University. The dorm is physically located at 280 P.O. Davis Drive, Auburn, AL 36849. A 
map/location electronically can be found at http://auburn.edu/map/?id=107. Check-In will be held 
from 12:00 - 2:30 with a parent/student formal orientation beginning at 2:30 pm. The orientation will 
be held in the AU Student Center in Room 2222. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone! Remember if you need assistance on the day of your travel 
please contact our office (334-844-4394) and someone will be able to assist you beginning at 11:00 
am. 
 
Safe Travels!!!! 
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